
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday, 20th February 2019 
 

MERCY WORKS WISHES TO ANNOUNCE THE RETIREMENT OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, SR 
AILSA MACKINNON RSM AM AND ANNOUNCE SR SALLY BRADLEY RSM AS HER 

REPLACMENT IN THIS ROLE. 
 

Mercy Works wishes to announce that Sr Ailsa Mackinnon rsm has made the decision to retire 
from her role as Executive Director. She has been with Mercy Works since 2012 and has 
overseen incredible progress and achievements of this development organisation throughout 
this time. During her tenure, Mercy Works has continued to build on its mission to assist 
people in Australia, Papua New Guinea and Timor-Leste.  
 
Mercy Works also wishes to announce that Sr Sally Bradley rsm is the new Executive Director. 
Sally has been vitally interested in Mercy Works for many years and is excited about taking 
up the challenge of this position. She brings to this role a wealth of experience and looks 
forward to working in collaboration with her new team.  
 
Mercy Works would like to thank Sr Ailsa for her time with Mercy Works and the dedication 
she has poured into the role she has held for 7 years. She has been at the helm directing 
change and offering guidance to all throughout her time. The team at Mercy Works would 
like to wish Sr Ailsa all the best with her future endeavours.  
 
 

------------------------------------------------ END -------------------------------------------------- 
 

Any further enquires are to be directed to: 
 
Communications Officer, Mercy Works 
mwco@mercy.org.au 
02 9564 1911 
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